
 
 

 

Notification of extension of the deadline 

 

With reference to the Call for Expression of Interest for External Expert of Air Safety Operations, 

the deadline for the submission of the applications has now been extended to 04 February 2022, 

11:59 p.m.  

The applications already submitted remain valid.  

 

Tirane, 04.02.2022 


